
26 June 2025 

Congratulations, Year 10! 
 
We're so proud of you for finishing your penultimate year at Wildern School. You've done so many amazing things, and 
that will help you do even better next year in Year 11. 
 
We know school can be hard, and we really appreciate how much hard work you've put in. We want everyone in your 
year to be a good example for the younger students. A big well done to everyone who represented and supported Year 
10 and Wildern School this year! This includes our prefects, student leaders, sports teams, and awesome performers in 
music, dance, and drama. Thank you also to those who helped in groups to share ideas and anyone who always tried 
their best to make Wildern a happy place. 
 
Getting Ready for Year 11 
As you get ready for Year 11, here are some important things to remember: 
● Always be kind to everyone. 
● Look after each other, and if you or a friend needs help, ask for it. 
● Start the year strong by being on time for school and all your lessons. 
● Bring all your school things every day, like your calculator, bag, planner, pens and pencils, and sports kit. 
● Wear your full and correct school uniform. 
● Always listen to your teachers and try your best to learn. 
 
Thank You to Parents and Staff 
We also want to say a big thank you to parents and guardians for helping us work together to support your child. Please 
keep talking to your child's tutor first if you have questions, talk to your child about school every day, and tell us quickly if 
you're worried about anything so we can help. A special thank you also goes to our amazing tutors and the other 
members of staff who help you every day, listen to you, and give you advice. 
This year, Miss Mills and Miss Whelton, who were part of our tutor team, are leaving. We wish them good luck in their 
new jobs. In September, Mr Nash will be in charge of Year 11, with help from Mr Ryan-Heaney. I will also still be here to 
help all of you. 
 
Important Dates 
Here are some important dates for you: 
● You'll have a meeting with your tutor to get ready for Year 11 on September 3rd or 4th (we'll tell you more 

details later) 
● Students will have a study skills day on the opposite day to their meeting 
● Then, it's back to school on September 5th! 
 
Please take this time to relax, have fun, and get ready for next year. We can't wait to see you in September, ready to aim 
high, be respectful, and do your very best! 
 
Enjoy your holiday! 
 
Miss S Cooper - Year 10 DOPA 
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